
 
 

 

 

Dear Partners, 

 Effective October 1, 2020, Envision Insurance Company (EIC) is terminating its existing contracts with its 
network of Field Marketing Organizations, Brokers, Agents, Agencies (collectively “Brokers”) with 
respect to marketing and selling EIC’s PDP product.  As such, please accept this communication as EIC’s 
notice of termination of your agreement effective as of October 1, 2020. 

Pursuant to the termination, there will be no recertification or onboarding for the AEP plan year.  
Commissions due will be paid in accordance with your agreement, including overrides. 

 We have valued our business partnership with you. Please click the link below to view a list FAQs to 
help answer your questions. You can still contact us at EnvisionAgentSupport@envisionrx.com if you 
have any additional questions. 

 Sincerely, 

EnvisionInsurance 

 

 

 

 

 


